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Staff Selection Commission

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Attention: Candidates of CGLE 2020

It has come to the notice of the Commission that candidates qualified for

Document Verification of CGLE 2020 are being contacted/approached by some

vested interests for increase in their marks/selection in exchange of money.

2. Candidates of various examinations of the Commission in general and the

candidates of CGLE 2020 in particular are advised not to fall into such traps.

Commission strongly advises not to believe in such inducements and to lodge

Police Complaints if such calls are received by any candidate.

3. Staff Selection Commission believes in merit based selection in amost

transparent manner and strives to preserve the purity and sanctity of its

examinations.

Chairman,

Staff Selection Commission
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